

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

<u>Home</u> > Nomination received for UTFA President

Nomination received for UTFA President

March 15, 2022

Dear Colleagues,

We have received a nomination for UTFA President, for Terezia Zorić. Additional information will be available on her candidate page after the nomination period closes.

Further nominations may be submitted until Tuesday, March 15, 2022, at 5:00 p.m.

If you have any questions about the nomination or election process, please write to me at chiefreturningofficer@utfa.org.

Sincerely,

Michael O'Connor UTFA Chief Returning Officer

Source URL (modified on Mar 15 2022): https://www.utfa.org/content/nomination-received-utfa-president-0